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12/07/2023  18:56:532023/2820/T OBJ Dr John M Slater This does not appear to be a valid address or valid application. The Hillway garages were demolished to make 

way for the new Sonney Heights development.

The possible alternative location is garaging within  St Annes Close

Please clarify and provide a site map

12/07/2023  17:09:012023/2820/T OBJ Anna Carragher I strongly oppose the proposal to fell two vigorous and healthy ash trees beside the garage. They are beautiful 

and provide food and shelter for many birds in the area.

At a time when we are losing Ash trees to Ash dieback across the country it is ecological vandalism to destroy 

two of these beautiful trees.

I have a personal connection as I enjoy a view of them from my kitchen and bedroom windows

 11Total:

Page 30 of 30


